
GO Expansion Construction Notice 

 

 

Updated February 3, 2025  

Hydro Cable Removal Notice 
February 18th – March 2025 (timeline subject to change) 

 

 

What is happening? 

Overhead hydro utility cables are being removed along the rail corridor as part of the multi layered 
interrelated tasks leading up to the future bridge extensions at Lower Jarvis Street and Lower Sherbourne 
Street. Due to the location of this work within the rail corridor, this work will be completed overnight while 
there is no train service.   

To ensure safety and visibility during this overnight work, significant lighting will be used throughout the work 
zone within the rail corridor.  Residents within the close vicinity are to expect overnight construction lighting 
and regular noise impacts during this work. 



   
 

 
 

Contact Us: 
 Write to us at: torontoeast@metrolinx.com; 

📞📞 By telephone (416) 202-3900 
  Find us on Twitter @GOExpansion 
  Visit the website: www.metrolinx.com/projects-and-programs/go-expansion 
  Disponible en français sur demande. Si vous êtes intéressé, veuillez envoyer un courriel à: torontoeast@metrolinx.com 

 

We appreciate your ongoing patience and understanding of this necessary work. Dates 
subject to change. 
 

 
 
Questions 
If you have any questions or concerns about this work, please contact us any time via email at 
TorontoEast@metrolinx.com or by telephone at (416) 202-3900.  
 
For more information on GO Expansion in your community, visit our website at 
Metrolinx.com/GoExpansion 

 
 
Toronto East Community Engagement staff works diligently in keeping all 
residents informed of our project updates and associated work impacts. 
We encourage all residents to subscribe to our weekly e-newsletter.  
 
Please scan the enclosed QR Code and select Toronto East from the 
menu. 
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